THE CHURGH OF JEsuUs GHRIST OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS
OFFICE OF THE FIRST PRESIDENCY
47 EasT SouTH TEMPLE STREET, SALT LAKE CIty, UTaH 84150-1200

November 22, 2019

To:  General Authorities; General Officers; Area Seventies; Stake, Temple, Mission,
and District Presidents; Bishops and Branch Presidents

April 2020 General Conference

Dear Brothers and Sisters:

We are pleased to announce that the April 2020 general conference to be held
on April 4-5, 2020, will consist of five sessions originating from the Conference Center
in Salt Lake City. However, rather than having the Priesthood Session or the General
Women’s Session, the Saturday evening session will be held for all members of the
Young Women and Relief Society, and all holders of the Aaronic Priesthood and the
Melchizedek Priesthood.

We look forward to commemorating with members of the Church the 200™
anniversary of the Restoration of the gospel of Jesus Christ at this historic conference
and throughout the year 2020.

Sincerely yours,
Reaae L 0. Vetaor )
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